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To Presidents of the European National Neurological Societies 
 
 
November 2017 
 
 
Dear Prof. Erdal, 
Dear Colleague, 
 
 
First of all, we would like to thank the Danish Neurological Society - a 
member of EAN – for the good cooperation in the past! 
 
Your participation in the questionnaire which was sent to all National 
Neurologic Societies has been very helpful to understand the diversity of 
neurologic practice both in- and outside hospitals throughout Europe 
and the different settings and needs of neurologists and their national 
societies. We are currently preparing a short summary of the results of 
this questionnaire which will be sent to you upon availability. 
 
With this letter, we want to continue our active cooperation and make 
sure that you and your members are well-informed about our offers and 
ongoing activities.  
 
EAN now has a new logo, which is attached for your convenience. Would 
it be please possible to add this, together with some general information 
on EAN, and link to www.ean.org to your website? In case you do not 
have any website, please provide the following information to your 
members via other means: 
 

• Society membership 
All your members are automatically members of EAN and have access to 
the European Journal of Neurology, the guidelines and eBrain free-of-
charge. 

• Detailed information on the EAN membership benefits 
https://www.ean.org/Members.2669.0.html.  

• Information on the next EAN Congresses 
4th EAN Congress in Lisbon 2018: 
16 – 19 June 2018 
Lisbon, Portugal  
https://www.ean.org/lisbon2018/  

& 
5th EAN Congress in Oslo 2019  
29 June – 2 July 2019 
Oslo, Norway 
https://www.ean.org/oslo2019/  

&   
6th EAN Congress in Paris 2020 
23 – 26 May 2020 
Paris, France 

with a benefit of the reduced fee for your members. 
 

http://www.ean.org/
https://www.ean.org/Members.2669.0.html
https://www.ean.org/lisbon2018/
https://www.ean.org/oslo2019/
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• EAN day at National Society meeting 
This can take place directly prior or after your meeting, it is academic 
initiative with a financial support from EAN of up to €5,000.  
https://www.ean.org/EAN-Day.3574.0.html  
 

• EAN offers several grants and these could be added to your 
website  

https://www.ean.org/Fellowships-and-Funding.2707.0.html 
 

• eBook - Manual of the Neurological Examination for 
Neurologists in Training 

EAN joined the initiative of the German Neurological Society to provide 
a first multimedia e-book to all EAN Members, aimed at students in 
clinical training and at junior doctors. 
https://www.ean.org/e-book-Neurological-Examination.3607.0.html 
 

• We invite you to subscribe to our news blog ‘EAN PAGES’ 
https://www.eanpages.org/ 
 

*** 
 
On the other hand, equality important, we would like to promote 
activities of your society on the EAN website and in EAN Pages: 
 

• Your annual meeting  
Please inform us about your national neurological meeting 
(date, place, scientific program…) so that we can post them on our 
Calendar of Events (https://www.eanpages.org/event-calendar/). 
 

• Grants and awards 
If you offer grants and/or awards, that might be of relevance for 
European neurologists, please send the information and we will post it 
on https://www.ean.org/Other-grants.2836.0.html.  
 

• Publication 
If you have a newsletter or journal in English, we would like to subscribe 
to it and put information on the EAN website. 
 
 
Herewith, we are also sending you a power point presentation about 
European Academy of Neurology. 
We would very much appreciate it, if you could present this information 
(or parts of it) to your members at your meetings.  You are welcome to 
translate it and/or to put it on your society’s website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.ean.org/EAN-Day.3574.0.html
https://www.ean.org/Fellowships-and-Funding.2707.0.html
https://www.ean.org/e-book-Neurological-Examination.3607.0.html
https://www.eanpages.org/
https://www.eanpages.org/event-calendar/
https://www.ean.org/Other-grants.2836.0.html
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Finally, it will be our pleasure receiving potential suggestions that can 
enhance and improve our co-operation.  
 
 
Thank you very much! 
 
We look forward to hearing from you and remain, 
 
 
With best wishes, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Günther Deuschl   Franz Fazekas 
EAN President   EAN President Elect 
 
 
 

 


